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Tampa Attorney Explains Employer Defenses Under the WARN
Act
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In a Tampa Bay Business Journal article regarding the abrupt closure of a large medical facility in

the Bay area, Fisher Phillips attorney Brett Owens is interviewed on the use of the Federal Worker

Adjustment and Retraining Notification Act (WARN). The WARN act allows several affirmative

defenses for employers during plant closings and layoffs. Brett tells reporters that the “faltering

company” exception could only be used by plants closing, but the “unforeseeable business

circumstances" defense may be a possibility the medical facility could use.

To read the full article visit, Tampa Bay Business Journal (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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